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16th November 2020

SAFE AND CONSIDERATE PARKING
Dear Parent or Carer,

We highlighted the need for safe and considerate parking earlier this term and the vast majority of parents have responded positively, thank you.
Unfortunately, over the last couple of weeks there has been an increase in the number of cars parking on the pavement in Pendeen Crescent in front of the school double gates and fence.

This has meant that parents and children have had to step out into the road which is not safe and increases the risk of an accident happening.
Local residents have also contacted the school about parents or carers still blocking driveways.  Please be respectful to our local residents when parking around the school.

The school has contacted the police regarding this ongoing disregard for the safety of our school community. This could result in fines being issued by the police.

Parking a little further away and doing a Park and Stride to school is a great way to reduce congestion in the morning and afternoon and puts the safety of all our children first.

Kind regards

Mrs J Sparrow

Head of School
Chief Executive Officer – Mrs A Nettleship
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